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Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am writing regarding the proposed bill HB 4029, which would directly affect Bend resident and visitor use and 
enjoyment of the Deschutes River area.  The banning of the planned Bend Parks and Rec foot bridge disregards the time, 
money and public support that has gone into the process thus far.  The residents of Bend, the primary users and 
caretakers of the Upper Deschutes River are clear in their desire for this project to move forward.  As elected officials 
who serve the public good, it is my hope that you hear and honor the wishes of your constituents in the Bend. 
 
Regards, 
 
Noah Heilbrun, MD 


